DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY , PT. B.D.SHARMA PGIMS ROHTAK

No. Micro/2024/ 9 1 & Dated: - | §™- oY -2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

[t is here by notified that the interview date for the post of DEO under Zoonotic
Surveillance Site, NOHP - PCZ and Project technical support III under an ICMR project in
Department of Microbiology to be held on 15.04.2024 is postponed due to code of conduct. Any

further notice regarding the same will be displayed on the University Website

(www.Uhsr.ac.in).
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